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As the festive season
approaches, we want to take a
moment to thank you for being
part of the Guildford Dental
Centre family. Our practice is
proud to have been providing
exceptional dental care in
Guildford and the surrounding
areas for over 20 years!

In this special Christmas edition,
we’re excited to share some
amazing updates, news, and tips
to keep your smile merry and
bright.
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Our top tips this Christmas!
Brush and Floss Regularly
Enjoy Treats in Moderation
Stay Hydrated 
Don’t Skip Your Check-Up

We’re getting into the festive spirit at Guildford Dental Centre! This year,
the team is thrilled to participate in Christmas Jumper Day to support
the incredible work of Save the Children.

There will be plenty of fun activities throughout the day, and we’re
excited to raise funds for such a fantastic cause. It’s the perfect way to
spread some festive cheer while making a meaningful difference!

We’d love for you to join us in celebrating. Don’t forget to wear your
favourite Christmas jumper! 🎄
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Christmas Jumper Day
- Save the Children -

We’re delighted to celebrate the 1 year anniversary for both Chloe,
our Practice Manger and Valentine, our Trainee Dental Nurse


